The National Council for Childhood and Motherhood has the pleasure to invite you to attend the CHI /UN Study on Violence against Children MENA Regional Consultation Follow-up. The Conference will take place in Cairo during the period from 25-28 March, 2006 in collaboration with Child Helpline International.     

The conference aims to provide a platform for deliberation and training on issues, which are cross-cutting through regions, but need quality regional input: 

· To deliberate on the draft framework for principles, standards and practices as prepared by the CHI Taskforce on Principles, Standard and Practices

· To deliberate on the proposed recommendations for data collection as prepared by the CHI Taskforce on Data

In addition to the above, child helplines will have the opportunity to share experiences and ideas:

· To create a sense of and provide an opportunity for the sharing of resources, knowledge and skills amongst existing and new helplines in the region

· To create a platform for twinning and setting up new helplines

· To brainstorm on possibilities for inputs by helplines to the alternative country reports for the UN Committee on the Rights of the Child and the Regional Charter

· To brainstorm on regional trends

· To determine a Plan of Action for the region and the regional training needs

